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Disabled Children’s Service –  

Short Breaks Service 

 Newsletter 6th October 2021 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around Halton and 

also other general information which you may find useful. 

 

 EVERTON IN THE COMMUNITY Half-term: 
BOOK on 07975784613 or email- mark.dolan@evertonfc.com or 

steve.johnson@evertonfc.com 
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Page 2 of 6 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Page 3 of 6 

 
 

 HALTON LIBRARIES: 

 

Rhyme Times and Saturday Stories  

 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce that Rhyme Times and Saturday Stories are back! 

 

Starting from the week beginning 4th October come along for stories, rhymes 

and lots of fun. 

 

Rhyme times: 

A free session for 0-4 year olds 

 Halton Lea Library Thursday 11:00-11.45am 

 Widnes Library Friday 11:00-11.45am 

 Ditton Library Tuesday 11.00 – 11.45am 

 Runcorn Library Tuesday 11:00-11:45am 

Saturday Stories: 

A free session for up to 5 year olds (older siblings are welcome) 

 Every Saturday 11.00-11.45am at Halton Lea and Widnes Libraries 
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 MOTIV8 SPORTS Monthly Art Club: 
 

 

 

 

 FAMILY FIRST AID COURSES: 
*Millies Trust has spaces available on its Family First Aid course on 17th November. The 

fee is £25. To book, please look on their website: https://www.milliestrust.com/first-aid-

courses  

*Mini First Aid also has Family First Aid courses available for £20 – The next course is at 

The Jungle in Warrington on 20th October. To book, their website is 

https://warrington.minifirstaid.co.uk/  

 

 

 

https://www.milliestrust.com/first-aid-courses
https://www.milliestrust.com/first-aid-courses
https://warrington.minifirstaid.co.uk/
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 OCTOBER HALF-TERM SCOOCER CAMP – 30 free places available for Halton 

10-17 year olds: 
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*This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be relevant to 

everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would like to see more 

of, or information from a certain service please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you 

do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please email: 

Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk 

Disabled Children’s Service 

Halton Borough Council 

 

For information about services visit the Halton Local Offer website 

 

/HaltonLocalOffer  

@SENDLocalOffer 

 

mailto:Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Halton-SEND-Local-Offer/1504513136454947#!/pages/Halton-SEND-Local-Offer/1504513136454947
https://twitter.com/SENDLocalOffer

